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I am writing in absolute opposition to HB3166.  I am at a loss to even comprehend 

how this bill came up for consideration.  Did the Oregon Legislature, specifically the 

Democrats, not get the memo in November 2024 when Oregonians strongly voted 

NO! on Rank Choice Voting? This bill is a blatant disregard for how The People want 

elections in this state to be conducted. NO is NO! PERIOD. No further movement on 

this "bill" should be given.  Throw it out! 


